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Bear Can't
Sleep Colchis
Books
With cutting-

edge sleep
science and
time-tested
techniques,
The Sleep
Solution will
help anyone
achieve
healthy sleep
and eliminate

pills, pain,
and fatigue.
If you want
to fix your
sleep
problems,
Internet tips
and tricks
aren’t going
to do it for
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you. You need
to really
understand
what’s going
on with your
sleep—both
what your
problems are
and how to
solve them.
The Sleep
Solution is
an exciting
journey of
sleep self-
discovery and
understanding
that will
help you
custom design
specific
interventions
to fit your
lifestyle.
Drawing on
his twenty-
four years of
experience
within the
field,

neurologist
and sleep
expert W.
Chris Winter
will help
you… •
Understand
how sleep
works and the
ways in which
food, light,
and other
activities
act to help
or hurt the
process •
Learn why
sleeping
pills are so
often
misunderstood
and used inco
rrectly—and
how you can
achieve your
best sleep
without them
• Incorporate
sleep and
napping into

your
life—whether
you are a
shift worker,
student, or
overcommitted
parent •
Think outside
the box to
better
understand
ways to treat
a multitude
of conditions
—from
insomnia to
sleep apnea
to restless
leg syndrome
and circadian
sleep
disorders •
Wade through
the ever-
changing sea
of sleep
technology
and
understand
its value as
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it relates to
your own
sleep
struggles
Dubbed the
“Sleep
Whisperer” by
Arianna
Huffington,
Dr. Winter is
an
international
expert on
sleep and has
helped more
than 10,000
patients rest
better at
night,
including
countless
professional
athletes.
Now, he’s
bringing his
experiences
out from
under the cov
ers—redefinin
g what it

means to have
optimal sleep
and get the
ZZZs you
really
need...
INCLUDES
TIPS, TRICKS,
EXERCISES,
AND
ILLUSTRATIONS
I Can't Sleep
Random House
In search of a place
to call home,
thousands of
Hmong families
made the journey
from the war-torn
jungles of Laos to the
overcrowded
refugee camps of
Thailand and
onward to America.
But lacking a written
language of their
own, the Hmong
experience has been
primarily recorded
by others. Driven to

tell her family’s
story after her
grandmother’s
death, The
Latehomecomer is
Kao Kalia Yang’s
tribute to the
remarkable woman
whose spirit held
them all together. It is
also an eloquent,
firsthand account of
a people who have
worked hard to make
their voices heard.
Beginning in the
1970s, as the Hmong
were being
massacred for their
collaboration with
the United States
during the Vietnam
War, Yang recounts
the harrowing story
of her family’s
captivity, the daring
rescue undertaken by
her father and uncles,
and their narrow
escape into Thailand
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where Yang was born
in the Ban Vinai
Refugee Camp.
When she was six
years old, Yang’s
family immigrated to
America, and she
evocatively captures
the challenges of
adapting to a new
place and a new
language. Through
her words, the
dreams, wisdom, and
traditions passed
down from her
grandmother and
shared by an entire
community have
finally found a voice.
Together with her
sister, Kao Kalia
Yang is the founder
of a company
dedicated to helping
immigrants with
writing, translating,
and business services.
A graduate of
Carleton College and

Columbia University,
Yang has recently
screened The Place
Where We Were
Born, a film
documenting the
experiences of
Hmong American
refugees. Visit her
website at www.kaok
aliayang.com.

Call It Sleep
Granta
When Wembley
can't fall asleep,
he bothers all the
other inhabitants
of Fraggle Rock
by keeping them
awake with him.
Why Wembley
Fraggle
Couldn't Sleep
Ballantine Books
Maybe you're
stressed out and
tired, and have
put on a little
weight. Or you

have persistent
pain you and
your doctor can't
explain. Man or
woman, you may
be fighting
fluctuating
hormone levels.
Or maybe you
snore like a
freight train.
Anything that
narrows the
throat and
interrupts sleep,
particularly
breathing
problems
brought on by
sleep position,
illness, life
changes, or your
anatomy, may be
key to
understanding a
host of common
health issues. In
this
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groundbreaking
book, Dr. Steven
Park outlines a
simple, rational
explanation for
what s making
you sick, and
provides
guidance for
treatment options
that address
specific health
problems.
Sweet Sleep Simon
and Schuster
A cracking thriller
with a killer twist.
Shutter Island on
sleeping pills.

Bedtime Bonnet
Vintage
"The magical
book that will
have your kids
asleep in
minutes." —The
New York Post
This
groundbreaking

#1 international
bestseller is sure to
put an end to
nightly bedtime
battles. Children
and parents
everywhere can't
stop raving about
this book! Do you
struggle with
getting your child
to fall asleep? Join
parents all over the
world who have
embraced The
Rabbit Who Wants
to Fall Asleep as
their new nightly
routine. When
Roger can’t fall
asleep, Mommy
Rabbit takes him
to see Uncle
Yawn, who knows
just what to do.
Children will join
Roger on his
journey and be

lulled to sleep
alongside their
new friend. Carl-
Johan Forssén
Ehrlin’s simple
story uses a unique
and distinct
language pattern
that will help your
child relax and fall
asleep—at bedtime
or naptime.
Reclaim bedtime
today! New York
Times Bestseller
USA Today
Bestseller
Publishers Weekly
Bestseller
Translated into 43
Languages “On
the cover of [The
Rabbit Who Wants
to Fall Asleep]
there’s a sign that
reads, ‘I can make
anyone fall
asleep’—and that’s
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a promise sleep-
deprived parents
can’t resist.”
—NPR “For many
parents, getting
kids to fall asleep
can be a
nightmare. But
[The Rabbit Who
Wants to Fall
Asleep] . . .
promises to make
the process easier
and help kids to
drift off to sleep
faster.” —CBS
News “A book
whose powerfully
soporific effects
my son is helpless
to resist.” —The
New York Times
The Family That
Couldn't Sleep
Profile Books
What would you do
if you woke up and
found yourself in a

parallel universe
under an alien sky?
This is the question
Zax Delatree must
answer every time
he closes his eyes.
Every time Zax
Delatree falls asleep,
he travels to a new
reality. He has no
control over his
destination and
never knows what
he will see when he
opens his eyes.
Sometimes he
wakes up in
technological
utopias, and other
times in the bombed-
out ruins of
collapsed
civilizations. All he
has to live by are his
wits and the small
aides he has picked
up along the way -
technological
advantages from
techno-utopias,

sedatives to escape
dangerous worlds,
and stimulants to
extend his stay in
pleasant ones.
Thankfully, Zax
isn't always alone.
He can take people
with him, if they're
unconscious in his
arms when he falls
asleep. But someone
unwelcome is on his
tail, and they are
after something that
Zax cannot spare -
the blood running
through his veins,
the power to travel
through worlds...
File Under: Science
Fiction [ Green
Power | Sweat
Dreams | Waking
Nightmare | Zax of
all Trades ]
Uncle Pete and
the Boy Who
Couldn't Sleep
Random House
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Trade Paperbacks
A wildly original
and hilarious
debut novel about
the typical high
school experience:
the homework, the
awkwardness, and
the mutant
creatures from
another galaxy.
When Darren
Bennett meets
Eric Lederer,
there's an instant
connection. They
share a love of
drawing, the
bottom rung on
the cruel high
school social
ladder and a
pathological fear
of girls. Then Eric
reveals a secret:
He doesn’t sleep.
Ever. When word
leaks out about

Eric's condition, he
and Darren find
themselves on the
run. Is it the
government trying
to tap into Eric’s
mind, or
something far
darker? It could be
that not sleeping is
only part of what
Eric's capable of,
and the truth is
both better and
worse than they
could ever
imagine.
The Gold Cadillac
Random House
"When Bear can't
sleep, he goes on an
adventure and
discovers the
wonders of New
York City--a parade,
Central Park, hot
dogs, and more! But
when he finally gets
tired and looks for a
place to rest, he

learns why it's called
the city that never
sleeps"--Dust jacket
flap.
The Boy Who
Couldn T Sleep
Watkins Media
Limited
Developed and
refined by two
successful
pediatricians, the
"Jassey Way" boasts
more than a 90%
success rate of
getting children to
sleep through the
night in their first 4
weeks of life. A safe
and proven
technique, the Jassey
Way uses a feeding
schedule that allows
newborns (and their
parents) a full night's
sleep at a younger
age than other sleep
training techniques.

The Puppy Who
Couldn't Sleep
Ballantine Books
Whenever Ava
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can't sleep, she
counts sheep. But
Ava takes so long
to fall asleep, it's
the sheep that are
growing tired-until
finally, they quit!
When the sheep
promise to find a
replacement that
Ava can count on,
chaos ensues as
chickens, cows,
pigs, hippos, and
more try their hand
at jumping over
Ava's fence.
Finding the
perfectly peaceful
replacement for
sheep might not be
so easy after all.
With irresistibly
adorable art, this
delightful take on a
familiar sleep
tactic is sure to
become a bedtime

favorite.
Don't Sleep, There
are Snakes Pan
Macmillan
Because the Taliban
rulers of Kabul,
Afghanistan impose
strict limitations on
women's freedom
and behavior,
eleven-year-old
Parvana must
disguise herself as a
boy so that her
family can survive
after her father's
arrest.
Harold the Owl
Who Couldn't
Sleep Penguin
This book is both
an exam guide to
children ?s sleep
medicine and a
practical manual
for diagnosis and
management of
sleep disorders in
children. An

overview of the
most frequent
sleep disorders
encountered in
newborns, infants,
children and
adolescents is
provided. This
book discusses the
main sleep
disorders in detail,
including
insomnia,
respiratory
disturbances,
movement
disorders during
sleep, circadian
rhythm disorders,
parasomnias, and
disorders
associated with
increased
sleepiness. It also
covers sleep
disorders
associated with
neurological,
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psychiatric, and
medical diseases.
This book is
divided into two
parts. The first part
is an introduction
to childhood sleep
physiology and
pathology,
epidemiology of
sleep disorders,
and diagnostic
procedures. The
second part
describes the most
frequent sleep
disorders in greater
depth. Sleep
Disorders in
Children is aimed
at sleep
researchers,
pediatricians, child
neurologists and
child psychiatrists,
as well as patient
organizations and
families with

affected children.
The Rabbit Who
Wants to Fall Asleep
Austin Macauley
A heart-warming
story about a little
koala bear that was
afraid to go to sleep
on his own for fear of
waking up alone.
This book, by first
time author Lee
Phethean, was written
as a way to
characterise why his
own little boy
wouldn't go to sleep
without being
comforted by his
parents during those
first few months. The
first in a beautiful
series of books,
exploring everyday
baby and toddler
issues and bringing
them to life in
rhyming children's
picture books that
both adults and
children will enjoy
reading. Colourful,

contrasting
illustrations bring The
Koala That Couldn't
Sleep to life, offering
perfect bedtime
reading material and a
fun way to talk about
sleeping habits with
your own special,
little koala.
The Far Away
Brothers Interactive
Publications
There was once a
little boy who just
couldn't sleep He had
tried everything, even
counting sheep His
legs did a jig, they
couldn't stop And his
head was so busy, he
couldn't switch off So
many things whirling
through his head As
he closed his eyes
and lay in his bed......
The Sleep Solution
Crown
"Fans of true-crime
murder mysteries
won't want to miss
this one."—Booklist,
STARRED Review
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on The Perfect Place
to Die It's 1918, WW1
is in full swing, and a
Spanish Influenza
outbreak is on the
horizon. In the midst
of the chaos, families
are being terrorized
and people are being
killed by a lone man
with an axe. As
Gianna and her friend
Enzo investigate the
heinous crimes, she
realizes she's
connected to the killer
in a way she could
have never imagined.
Gianna is the average
seventeen-year-old
girl living in 1918
New Orleans. She
worries about her
family's store, the
great war, and a
mysterious illness
that's about to take
hold of the city she
loves. It doesn't help
that there also appears
to be a mad man on
the loose in her
neighborhood. The

attacks started as
burglaries but soon
escalate to cold
blooded murder.
There's a killer out
there, and the police
can't seem to figure
out how to stop him.
Gianna enlists the
help of her friend
Enzo to investigate.
And as they study the
crimes, they see a
common link between
the victims, and
Gianna can't help but
wonder if it's the same
man who attacked her
family years before.
As Gianna gets closer
to the killer, she
discovers a
connection between
them that she never
would have suspected.

Don't Go to Sleep
Henry Holt Books
For Young
Readers
In this brilliant
and gripping

medical detective
story. Richard
Rhodes follows
virus hunters on
three continents as
they track the
emergence of a
deadly new brain
disease that first
kills cannibals in
New Guinea, then
cattle and young
people in Britain
and France -- and
that has already
been traced to food
animals in the
United States. In a
new Afterword for
the paperback,
Rhodes reports the
latest U.S. and
worldwide
developments of a
burgeoning global
threat.
Sleep, Interrupted
Down & Out Books
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Review "Original,
practical and very
effective. This new
approach to insomnia
will change lives." --
Dr W Rosental,
Consultant
Psychiatrist and
Addiction Specialist.
Product Description
To those who are
longing for a good
night's sleep To those
addicted to sleeping
pills To those who
would give anything
to get over their
insomnia To those for
whom 'nothing ever
seems to work' To
every person who has
suffered the horror of
chronic insomnia, to
every insomniac
everywhere... ...this is
for you The Effortless
Sleep Method is the
book insomniacs all
over the world have
been waiting for, even
those for whom
'nothing ever works'.
This highly practical

and hugely effective
method offers a
simple and permanent
solution for long-term
and new insomniacs
alike. The Effortless
Sleep Method gives
you something no
other sleep aid can -
an entirely different
way of looking at
insomnia. The step-by-
step insomnia
recovery programme
contained in this book
doesn't just treat
insomnia, it totally
undermines it. This is
not another dry as
dust reference book
written by a doctor,
but a lively,
empowering book
which connects the
sufferer intimately to
one who has gone
through the same
pain. Many insomnia
books follow a similar
format: scientific
information about
sleep, a section on
sleep hygiene and a

set of relaxation
techniques, all
interspersed with
various case studies.
While in some cases
this will be helpful in
learning how to sleep
better, for many, this
will never be enough.
The chronic
insomniac can think
his or her way around
the sleep hygiene, will
doubt the validity of
the case studies and
will fight the
relaxation techniques.
The chronic
insomniac has been
there, done that; the
chronic insomniac has
an answer for
everything. This book
is entirely different in
its approach to
insomnia. Yes, there
are practical changes
to make, but the real
magic lies in the
changes it will make
to your thinking.
Because of this, the
approach in the book
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is not only useful in
treating insomnia;
once mastered, the
principles can be
extended into other
areas of your life.
What will you get
from The Effortless
Sleep Method? - You
will discover a truly
permanent solution to
chronic insomnia,
even if you have
suffered for decades -
You may end up
sleeping better that
you have ever done, -
Discover the one
simple rule which can
instantly improve
your sleep - Learn the
secret most doctors
won't tell you - You
will finally understand
why 'nothing seems to
work', no matter how
many remedies and
sleep aids you try -
Learn the astonishing
and unexpected ways
in which you may be
sabotaging your own
recovery with

everyday talk and
activities - Hear a new
and surprising take on
sleep restriction
therapy, which
explains why it may
not have worked for
you - You will feel
empowered,
optimistic, acquire a
positive outlook and
feel more in control of
your life in general
The ability to sleep
soundly, naturally and
unaided is the desire
of every chronic
insomniac. This book
will guide you to
rediscovering your
innate ability to sleep
without pills, potions
or external sleep aids.
When The Effortless
Sleep Method is
followed properly, the
results can be
incredible. Many
people report sleeping
better than they have
ever done. Now,
anyone really can
have perfect sleep.

The Effortless Sleep
Method: The
Incredible New
Cure for Insomnia
and Chronic Sleep
Problems St.
Martin's Press
From the creator of
the popular website
Ask a Manager and
New York’s work-
advice columnist
comes a witty,
practical guide to
200 difficult
professional conver
sations—featuring all-
new advice!
There’s a reason
Alison Green has
been called “the
Dear Abby of the
work world.” Ten
years as a
workplace-advice
columnist have
taught her that
people avoid
awkward
conversations in the
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office because they
simply don’t know
what to say.
Thankfully, Green
does—and in this
incredibly helpful
book, she tackles the
tough discussions
you may need to
have during your
career. You’ll learn
what to say when •
coworkers push
their work on
you—then take credit
for it • you
accidentally trash-
talk someone in an
email then hit “reply
all” • you’re being
micromanaged—or
not being managed
at all • you catch a
colleague in a lie •
your boss seems
unhappy with your
work • your
cubemate’s loud
speakerphone is
making you

homicidal • you got
drunk at the holiday
party Praise for Ask
a Manager “A must-
read for anyone who
works . . . [Alison
Green’s] advice
boils down to the
idea that you should
be professional
(even when others
are not) and that
communicating in a
straightforward
manner with candor
and kindness will
get you far, no
matter where you
work.”—Booklist
(starred review)
“The author’s
friendly, warm, no-
nonsense writing is
a pleasure to read,
and her advice can
be widely applied to
relationships in all
areas of readers’
lives. Ideal for
anyone new to the

job market or new to
management, or
anyone hoping to
improve their work 
experience.”—Librar
y Journal (starred
review) “I am a
huge fan of Alison
Green’s Ask a
Manager column.
This book is even
better. It teaches us
how to deal with
many of the most
vexing big and little
problems in our
workplaces—and to
do so with grace,
confidence, and a
sense of
humor.”—Robert
Sutton, Stanford
professor and author
of The No Asshole
Rule and The
Asshole Survival
Guide “Ask a
Manager is the
ultimate playbook
for navigating the
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traditional workforce
in a diplomatic but
firm way.”—Erin
Lowry, author of
Broke Millennial:
Stop Scraping By
and Get Your
Financial Life
Together
The Boy Who
Couldn't Sleep and
Never Had To Simon
and Schuster
Sweet Sleep is the
first and most
complete book on
nights and naps for
breastfeeding
families. It’s mother-
wisdom, reassurance,
and a how-to guide
for making sane and
safe decisions on how
and where your
family sleeps, backed
by the latest research.
It’s 4 A.M. You’ve
nursed your baby five
times throughout the
night. You’re beyond
exhausted. But where
can you breastfeed

safely when you might
fall asleep? You’ve
heard that your bed is
dangerous for babies.
Or is it? Is there a way
to reduce the risk?
Does life really have
to be this hard? No, it
doesn’t. Sweet Sleep
is within reach. This
invaluable resource
will help you • sleep
better tonight in under
ten minutes with the
Quick Start guide—and
sleep safer every night
with the Safe Sleep
Seven checklist • sort
out the facts and
fictions of bedsharing
and SIDS • learn
about normal sleep at
every age and stage,
from newborn to new
parent • direct your
baby toward longer
sleep when he’s ready
• tailor your approach
to your baby’s
temperament •
uncover the hidden
costs of sleep training
and “cry it out”

techniques • navigate
naps at home and
daycare • handle
concerns from family,
friends, and
physicians • enjoy
stories and tips from
mothers like you •
make the soundest
sleep decisions for
your family and your
life Advance praise
for Sweet Sleep
“Chock-full of advice
and information . . .
The editors smartly
break the information
into digestible bits
organized by topics
and age ranges. And
for any parent
desperate for an
uninterrupted few
hours of sleep, the
advice is worth the
read. Sweet Sleep
includes extensive
information on
creating a safe sleep
space, helping
children learn to sleep
on their own and
defusing criticism of
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your family’s choices.
. . . This book is
nothing but
supportive of
whatever your choices
are about nursing and
sleeping.”—BookPage
“An essential guide
for parents . . .
detailed, practical
advice on bed sharing
and breast-feeding,
with basic guidelines
for safe bed sharing
outlined in seven
steps.”—Publishers
Weekly
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